
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Book Donations 
Thank you to everyone who has donated unwanted, good quality books for us to 
use in our library. If anyone else finds any good quality books that are no longer 
used at home, we would be happy to take them off your hands. Please hand any 
books into Mrs Stanton in the office. Many thanks. 
 
Clubs 
There will be no clubs until after the half term break. 
 
Schoolgateway and Live Kitchen 
Payments for all things will be moving onto Live Kitchen from Schoolgateway in the near future. This will mean 
that all items that need paying will be in one place, rather than being split as at the moment. If you do not have a 
Live Kitchen account and would like one, please supply school with your email address and we will send this to 
Live Kitchen. They will then contact you with information of how to log in to your account. We would urge 
everybody to create an account (if you haven’t already); even if your child does not have school lunches or you do 
not pay for school lunches. 
 
 
Live Kitchen payments 
We are pleased to announce that you can now pay for items in Live Kitchen 
with credit or debit cards. This feature has just been added to sit alongside 
those paying for lunches by direct debit. 
 
Please can we remind you to keep checking your child’s lunch balance and to not let it fall into arrears. Should 
your school lunch balance fall into arrears of two weeks you will receive a letter asking you to pay off the debt. 
Should no contact with school be made or the debt not paid off in the coming week you will receive a further 
letter informing you that we are unable to offer your child paid school lunches until the debt has been paid. 
Should there still be no contact or removal of the debt it will be passed over to the Local Authority debt 
management team who will contact you. It is unfortunate that we have to take this stance but school funds have 
to be closely managed. Thank you for your help in this. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
These dates will be in March and will be shared once finalised. 
 
Contact information 
It is vitally important that if your contact details change (mobile number or email address) that you let Mrs 
Stanton know as soon as possible of these changes. 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


